
 

 

 

Dear members of St. __________ Parish, 

We need you! 

Even though we cannot be together now, I am praying with you and for you at daily Mass. I am 

confident that our Lord will pour the grace of these Masses out abundantly to the people of       

St. __________ Parish. 

Friends, I need your help. During this time of trial and uncertainty, St. __________ Parish is 

called to be a light and a sanctuary of peace and hope to our community. The Church must do all 

she can to ensure that no one is left utterly alone. 

However, bringing Christ to people takes resources. Because we can no longer gather the 

offertory at Sunday Mass, we have arranged for an online offertory at parishwebsite.org. Please 

consider making your regular offertory gift, and, if you are able, stretching yourself to offer a bit 

more on behalf of those who have lost their livelihood. If you make a gift, please share my 

request with others, encouraging them to give. I would also appreciate if you would let me know 

of your gift at _____@mail.com so I can encourage others to give. 

For 2,000 years, through pandemics, wars, and other crises, Catholics have generously served the 

world, on the front lines of caring for those who are sick. I need your help to make sure that      

St. __________’s can survive and even thrive to bring Christ's love and mercy to hearts that long 

to know Him. 

Let us continue to hold each other in prayer. St. Joseph, protector of the Church (or your own 

parish or diocesan patron saint), pray for us. 

Sincerely in the Lord, 

 

 

Father _________ 

Pastor 

 


